
 

 

      

      

 

 

Monday, December 21, 2020 

Dear valued distributors, 

This is a retraction letter for the following part numbers previously listed on our product 
discontinuation notice:  

26107 
17401-N5-3 

 These part numbers are not discontinued, and were listed as discontinued in error. 

We thank you for your understanding. Please contact us if you have any questions. 

- The AVEN Team 


